

Prescott Downtown Partnership, Inc.

P. O. Box 3801, Prescott, Arizona 86302 928, 443, 5220 928, 443, 5404 (fax)

April 3, 2013

Dennis Gallagher 940 Custer Lane Prescott, AZ 86305

Dear Dennis,

The P.D.P.'s executive board enjoyed meeting with you at the board meeting on February 28th to hear your ideas about downtown beautification and to discuss keeping the building outline lights turned on throughout the year, as well as the banner program, which would be informative and a welcomed improvement to the downtown area.

The Prescott Downtown Partnership supports both ideas in concept and is happy to assist in whatever way we can to make this possible.

I have talked to Alison Zelms at the City of Prescott about the building lights and what needs to be done to keep them on year-round. We are working together to identify the costs and any maintenance issues that can be anticipated.

We will keep you informed as we know more.

Best regards,

Kendall Jaspers Executive Director

Prescott Downtown Partnership, Inc.

Glelle W frym